
Public MeeƟng 

Fairfield Strategic Plan Update 
 

Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024  

Time: 5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

LocaƟon: JEDCO Conference Center 

701A Churchill Pkwy. 

Avondale, Louisiana 70094 

 

Background: 

Jefferson Parish Council District 3, in 
collaboraƟon with the Jefferson Parish 
Department of Planning, has selected the 
consultant team comprised of Digital 
Engineering, MSF Global SoluƟons, and 
Stuart ConsulƟng Group to develop an 
update to the original Fairfield Strategic 
Plan that was adopted in 2015.  

The purpose of the project is to assist in 
updaƟng the Fairfield Strategic Plan to ensure compliance with Envision Jefferson 2040 Comprehensive Plan as well as all 
other major comprehensive and strategic plans that have been adopted since 2015.  This update is envisioned to provide 
a bold, fresh, and innovaƟve review of the opportunity to advance development and linkages within the Fairfield Area. 

As part of the community outreach included in the Fairfield Strategic Plan Update, a public meeƟng is being held to raise 
awareness of the Fairfield Strategic Plan within the community and to allow residents to provide input on the proposed 
updates to the Fairfield Strategic Plan. This event will be held in an “open house” format consisƟng of several individual 
staƟons allowing for aƩendees to learn more about individual aspects of the Fairfield Strategic Plan Update, and meet with 
team members face to face to provide any feedback or ask any quesƟons they may have regarding the Strategic Plan. Some 
of the staƟons that will be included at the meeƟng will be a draŌ of the final proposed development paƩerns for the 
Fairfield Area, proposed transportaƟon and roadway network improvements, and uƟlity needs for the area.  Members of 
the public may aƩend and parƟcipate in this event at any Ɵme from 5:30 PM – 7:30 PM on Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at the 
JEDCO Conference Center, located at 701A Churchill Pkwy., Avondale, LA  70094. 

 

The Jefferson Parish Department of Planning has created a portal on their website that will be periodically updated as the 
project progresses. For more informaƟon about the project, please visit the following link: 

For more informaƟon visit: www.JeffParish.net/Fairfield 

 

The Fairfield area is bound by U.S. Hwy. 90 to the north, Lake 
Cataouatche to the south, Bayou SegneƩe State Park to the east, and 
the St. Charles Parish Line to the west.  


